
March 4, 2013  
 
 
 
TO: OREGON SENATE RULES COMMITTEE  

 
RE:  Support for Appointment of Sandi Warren to the  

Construction Contractors Board 
 

FR: PMCA  (Plumbing and Mechanical Contractors Association)   
 

SMACNA  (Sheet Metal & Air Conditioning Contractors Association) 
 
  
   
 
 
Dear Senator: 
 
We are contacting you to convey our enthusiastic support of the appointment of Sandi Warren to 
the Construction Contractors Board (CCB).  
 
Our two contractor trade associations - PMCA and SMACNA – combined represent approximately 
260 licensed construction contractors and over 4,000 employees in Oregon.  The role of the 
Construction Contractors Board has a direct impact on our work and industry and our 
organizations.  
 
Sandi, and her company (D&F Plumbing), have been very active in the specialty contracting field 
for many years.  D&F is in its 86th year of operation.  As a third generation owner and manager of a 
small business, she understands the complexities of the construction, remodeling and service 
industries and will be a great addition to the CCB.   
 
We encourage your approval of her appointment.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brian F. Krieg, Government Affairs Representative 
 
503/709-9670 
FocusPoint Communications 


